
 
Congratulations to Enrique Gómez Hernández 
From Decco we would like to congratulate our colleague Enrique Gómez Hernández, recently 
appointed as a professor in a Permanent Training action at the Polythecnic University of 
Valencia, where he will teach Citrus and Other Crop Postharvest Technology lessons from 
Valencian Community. 

It is for Decco a pride that Enrique Gómez will help train new generations of specialists in the 
field, as well as to spread the results of his investigation and the know-how that he treasures 
both personally and professionally thanks to his extensive experience and skills. This is an 
honor that Decco will share with the Polytechnic University of Valencia in the construction of 
new talents where the science and agri-food industry converge. 
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